

RELEASE IN PART
B6

From: Sherman, Wendy R <ShermanWR@state.gov>
Sent: Monday, June 18, 2012 2:07 PM
To: H; Thomas_E. Donilon [redacted] Burns, William J; Denis_R.
_McDonough [redacted]; Sullivan, Jacob J
Subject: Ashton

B6

I spoke with Ashton(out on the street to be more secure) after Jake's call to me and she is fine with plan as outcome with all of us understanding tomorrow may change dynamic, though unlikely to get tougher. She will keep to herself and she and I will work through process. May well urge those who get bilats however to note we are at a tough place and need I's to be more forthcoming since don't want to see breakdown. I think we need to keep pressure on. Finally wanted to alert all that I have SVTS Wednesday 8am Moscow time with colleagues in another country. Will manage however is necessary.